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Location

Meeting for November

will be at
HORIZON CHURCH
West end of EVERS RD

November 8

Guild Meeting
Meeting begins 10:00
Business Meeting
Adjourn 10:40
Announcements 10:40
Door Prizes
BringandBrag  10:50
Guild Services 115
Program 11:30
Barbara Barber,

award-winning quilt
maker, author and teacher
from England. Her lec-
ture, "My Work and
Inspiration

Upcoming
Programs
information p.2

President’s Letter

| can't begin to thank all of the folks that helped
make our show a success. There are some | feel |
have to mention and if | leave anyone out that
should be included | apologize and will submit to
10 lashes with a fat quarter.

There is of course our co-chair De "Let’s get them
hung and judged: Leclair; our volunteer chair who
thought of everything before | did, Janet "l.ve got
that done already” Miller; our cantankerous cur-
mudgeon Amy "Here's another door prize Cotrell
who lined up our vendors and kept us all in line;
the white glove lady Jean "we only have 50000
gloves” Powell; the guild saleslady Anita "Wanna
buy a mug” Hill; our membership chair Gloria "Sign
on the line” Hammond; the Quilt-In crew headed
by Susan "Let's make another one” Johnson who
created a wall hanging for the Silent Auction even
as the show was going on; our Boutique chair
Janice "We're a little crowded” Frankenberger who
gave up booth space so that we could accommo-
date another vendor; the VP in charge of
wearables Ruth "Storybook Quilts” Felty who lined
up the best looking crew of models we've had for
a show; and everyone else who gave us their
time, there expertise and their support.

Moving on to news from our October meeting. The
membership approved the creation of three new
committees based on recommendations of the
Long Range Planning committee. They are: Visibil-
ity Committee; Monthly Meeting Committee and
Services Committee. There is another story in this
newsletter with more details on their responsibili-
ties. Anyone interested in serving as chair or
member of any of these committee should contact
me or any member of the board. We hope to
announce the composition of these committees in

November. Larry
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NOVEMBER PROGRAM

Our guest speaker for November will be Bar-
bara Barber, award-winning quilt maker,
author and teacher from England. Her lecture,
"My Work and Inspiration,” covers the
quilts, inspirations and motivations behind the
earliest of her work — then follows the progress
she’s made to the many awards her quilts have
won. She'll have many of her quilts with her

SO you can see them up close.

“Solstice” is a sample of her work (you
may have seen it on Alex Anderson'’s “Simply
Quilts” TV show).

OCTOBER’S PROGRAM

The things you can do with miniatures!
October’s guest speaker was Debra Perkins from
Dallas who, together with a woman she met at a
bee in 1993, creates and publishes miniature quilt
patterns. Her trunk show included over 50 striking
quilts — none larger than a placemat. One of the
advantages of miniatures is having a completed quilt

For more info, see Barbara’'s web-site a

www.barbarabarberbritishquilts.com . in a relatively short period of time, but Debra cited
several others, such as:
UPCOMING PROGRAMS » Previewing fabric combinations for

full-scale quilts

= Displaying more quilts in a limited
amount of space

» They make great gifts

» They use smaller and smaller
scraps (although this may not

December  Secret Sister Breakfast,
Holiday Pot Luck and Quilt-O

January Carolyn Huddleston —
“All Kinds of Paper”

NEWSLETTER INPUT e A
DEADLINE: Midnight Monday, For more information on Debra’s
November 10 (the Monday after Guild patterns, check out her book Collections
Meeting) [Tynnebelle’s Quilts] — she donated a copy
email to idatys312@aol.com is preferred to our library. She also encourages you to
San Antonio, TX 78249 2210-690-0828 mini2quilt@mac.com .
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GSAQG Judged Show Winners
(224 Quilts Entered)

BEST OF SHOW

Joseph’s Coat,

Susan Bradley - Fair Oaks Ranch, TX.

100 -Bed Quilt — Appliqué Hand Quilted
Untitled, Doris Patterson, San Antonio, TX.
200- Bed Quilt—Pieced Hand Quilted
Hearts & Flowers, Constance Somers, SanAntonio, TX
300- Bed Quilt - Individually Machine Quilted
Antique Bricks, Mona Stewart — Stewart, San Antonio, TX.
400- Bed Quilt - Mixed Technique
A Tree for all Seasons, 1da Blankenship — San Antonio, TX.
500- Bed Quilt — Group
Stars All Around, Peggy Morton - Boerne, TX.
600- Two- Person Non-Professional
Blue Shadows, Emma Overfelt,San Antonio, TX.
700- First Quilt
Andy & Judith’s Love and Excitement, Kathie Maroudas —
San Antonio, TX.
800- Miniatures
Twinkle Little Star, Arletta Johnson — Kerrville, TX.
900- Crib/Juvenile Quilt
Puppy Tales, LeeAnn Castaneda — San Antonio, TX.
1000- Theme Quilt
My Texas Cowboy Quilt, Vicki Dubose - San Antonio, TX
1100- Wall Hanging — Appliqué
Patience, Robin Lane - Schertz, TX.
1200- Wall Hanging — Pieced
Texas Star, Betty Brister - Bandera, TX
1300- Wall Hanging — Machine Quilted Individually Quilted
Point, Counterpoint, Holly Nelson — San Antonio, TX.
1400- Wall Hanging — Mixed Technique
Bloomers, Susan Bradley - Fair Oaks Ranch, TX.
1500- Wall Hanging — Group
Tree of Hope, Alamo Stars Chapter of the National
Quilting Association
1600- Two-Person Professionally Quilted
Thanks to Nancy, Kate Bradigan, Hanover, NH,
Quilted by Marcy Schulte
1700- Kits / Block of the Month — Miscellaneous
MAMA Said, Joan Henarie - San Antonio, TX.
1800- Wearable Art
Batik Beauty Vest, lda Blankenship, San Antonio, TX.
1900- Kid’s Quilts
Dragonfilies, Ladybugs and Butterflies, OH MY!
Julie Kircher — Age 11-
2000- Challenge Quilt
Have a Happy Day Bouquet, 1da Blankenship
San Antonio, TX.
2100- Art Quilts — Exhibit opened due to entry participation.
Joseph’s Coat, Susan Bradley - Fair Oaks Ranch, TX

AN

VIEWER’S CHOICE

MAMA Said, Joan Henarie - San Antonio, TX.

FOUNDER 'S AWARD - Bonnie McCoy
Patience, Robin Lane - Schertz, TX.

FOUNDER’S AWARD - Grace Richardson
Double Wedding Ring, Patsy Kendall — San Antonio, TX.
JUDGE’S CHOICE - Christine Brown
Glimpses of the East, Arleta Johnson — Kerrville, TX.
JUDGE’S CHOICE - Carol Elmore
Ann’s Ribbon Flower Vase, Belinda Gutierrez-Vasquez -
San Antonio, TX.
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Minutes of Board Meeting

October 6, 2003

Members Present: Larry Beauchamp, Ida Blankenship, Candace Tull, Lari Jensen, Karen Nanos, Holly
Nelson, Janet Miller, Jo Chittenden, Sharan McCall. Guest: Allison Brown-Cestero

The meeting was called to order by Larry Beauchamp. Minutes were approved as published.
Treasurer’s Report: Karen Nanos
Operating Fund: $15,629.87 Reserve Fund: $45,731.33 Total: $61,361.20
Larry thanked everyone for their help and participation with the quilt show.
A calico rose will be presented to Charlotte Keener at Saturday’s meeting.
Services: Jo Chittenden reminded us that Saturday’s meeting will be held at the Horizon Church on Evers Rd.

Old Business: The board discussed going to digital photography for guild photos. After discussion, it was
decided to go with digital photography and also keep a hard copy of the digital photos for the archives.

New Business: Candace announced the slate of officers as follows: 1st VP Special Services—Lorraine
Kilpatrick, 4th VP Services—Judith Miller, 3rd VP Programs—Kitty Janiga, President Protem—Patty
Centeno, Treasurer—Sylvia Jolet.

Allison Brown-Cestero made a presentation to the board. Allison is the Tribute Wall Chair for “Race For A
Cure”, from the Susan G. Koman Project. She needs help making tribute quilts reflecting the past six years of
survivors and victims. The board gave her imput about her project.

Meeting was adjourned. :

Sharan E. McCall, Secretary
By A2 4]
e W N X @ | MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

If you joined the guild after May 2000 your
dues are due on the anniversary of your

App ' ause f or joining. If you joined prior to that date your

: : : dues are payable now. Check your News-
Janet Mlller, with her husband Rlchard, letter mailing label for the current expiration

named Master Gardners for October by of your membership. Send your check with

SASE to:
the Be>_<ar Co Mastgr Gardners. Both were Gloicea iy
recognized for their lovely home gardens, 12226 Lone Shadow Trail
the classes they teach, and other selfless Sah Antonio, TX 78233-2802

: : REGULAR DUES $20 SENIOR (over 65) $15
service they give to the master gardners. For further information call 695-8737

We are proud!

s NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING , :
: {HITS °N Pio

- Full Page Ad 60.00 | @%J §§_E'3 ‘ﬂ""‘! (O :

E 1/2 pageHAd I 7 X 4 3/4 3000 PHOTO TO FABRIC TRANSFER

- ( OI’I-ZOI’lta K / From your prints, slides, negatives,

: Vertical - 3 3/8 x 9 1/2) digital photos or computer graphics

. 1/4 page Ad 15.00 Larry Beauchamp

: Business Card (2 x 3 1/2) 10.00 jlafff(;;g;_ﬂrfiim

- Full page Insert 70.00 :
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Minutes of General Meeting
October 11, 2003

President: Larry Beauchamp called the meeting to order. The minutes were approved as published. This is our first
meeting at the Horizon Church on Evers Rd.
Treasurer’s Report: Karen Nanos

Operating Fund: $15,849.87 Reserve Fund: $45,754.95 Total: $61,604.82
Karen requested committee chairs to provide info regarding the budget for 2004 only if it differs from the budget of
2003. The budget will remain the same unless there is a change in the amount required by a committee.
Larry thanked everyone for helping make last week’s quilt show so successful. We will have a financial report on
the show at a later date. The most tickets sold for the raffle quilt was by Ruth Felty. Ruth was awarded a
smaller quilt for her efforts. The large raffle quilt was won by Jane Hurley.

A calico rose was presented to Charlotte Keener. She is a long time member that has been involved in many of
our guild activities.

President Pro Tem: Janet announced that a couple of our old guild albums are on display today. Please stop by and
browse through them. She also thanked all the volunteers that helped at the show. The next show is scheduled for
September 16, 17 and 18, 2005.

Services: Jo announced that our new home for monthly meetings will be where we are today, the Horizon
Church. There is no charge to meet there but we will make a $100 donation each time.

Secretary: We will have sign up sheets for our Christmas Luncheon at our next meeting. Please be thinking about
what you would like to bring.

Joyce Efron discussed some problems that happened at the show and hopes a solution can be found.

Old Business: Ruth Felty of the Long Range Planning Committee handed out a report. Four motions were pre-
sented, discussed and voted on as follows:
1) To form a Visibility Committee. Motion by Ruth Felty, Second by Lani Nunley. After
discussion a vote was taken and carried.
2) To form an Education Committee. Motion by Ruth Felty, Second by Sylvia Jolet.
Motion was tabled for consideration at a later date as recommended by Amy Cottrell.
3) To form a Monthly Meetings Committee. Motion by Ruth Felty, Second by Cathy Baisley.
After discussion a vote was taken and carried.
4) To form a Services Committee. Motion by Ruth Felty, Second by Cathy Baisley.
After discussion a vote was taken and carried.
Please contact Larry in the next 30 days if you would like to be on one of the newly established committees.
New Business: Candace presented the new slate of officers and asked for nominations from the floor. There were

none. The slate is as follows: 1ST VP SPECIAL SERVICES: LORRAINE KILPATRICK,
4TH VP SERVICES: JUDITY MILLER, 3RD VP PROGRAMS: KITTY JANIGA,
PRESIDENT PRO TEM: PATTY CENTENO, TREASURER: SYLVIA JOLET.
Amy Cottrell moved that the slate be accepted by acclamation. Second was by Holly Nelson. Motion carried.
Candace thanked the nominating committee for their hard work.

Larry thanked Candace and the nominating committee for doing a good job.
Guests were introduced by Larry.

There were 100 members and 7 guests. TS 4
Meeting was adjourned. §§ .= l l @ E

Sharan E. McCall, Secretary
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Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild, inc.
Treasurer's Report
September 30, 2003

September Yaar fo date  Budget

INCOWE

Auction - 8,079.25 12,000
Bus - Houston - - 1.200
Dues - Memberships - 3,421 (H} 5,000
Interas; 23.62 291.23 500
MNewsleffer/directany ads 85.00 82500 1,800
Other - 45 8} 4000
Retrest - Summer {585.00) 6.960.00 10,800
Eetreat - Yvinter - 1,645 (1t 3,300
2002 Cuilt Show 388100 26.397.00 45 575
Workshops - 1,645,040 4,000
Total Inceme § 3,404.62 $49,308.28 § 84,975
EXPENSES

Administration 1.531.00 063,59 4,500
Auction 240.20 144663 2 440
Beekeeper/Boxes - . 100
Bright Hopes - 329,34 S0
Bus - Houston - - 1,200
Communify ed/Books = - 260
Facility 300.00 2,B67.00 4 200
Folk Life Festival - 12.00 15
Institute of TX Cultlire - - 10
Library - - 300
Magazines - 33.00 75
Membership - 1472 240
Newsletter/Directory 205.40 208705 3,060
Other - 104.99 500
Fatterrs 37.50 1.1 200
Photography 22.88 142.86 300
Fostage/Bulk - 78550 ao0
Programs 275.00 3,502.29 5,000
QPG - 216.78 700
QPM - 13221 100
Rent {mestings) 415,00 1,848 Q0 2,155
Fatreat - Summer 419.78 G.659.57 10,800
Fetreat - Wirder - 6,207.10 3,300
Sales Tax Expense - 12215 300
2003 Chilt Shaw 3,466.33 G 264 46 26,970
Telephone 101.07 448 BE 550
‘ideo Library - - 230
Weicoming - - 15
Workshops 700.00 3.865.38 3,000
Webpage - 346.35 300
Totat EXpansas $8.023.16 §21,1138.80 % V1,770
Ending Jefferson Cperating £15.849.87
Ending Jefferson Reserve Balance 548, 7T6d4.95
Ending Total Guild Funds $61.604.82

Karen Nanos, Treasurer

EIU1LITIERIS

[EIAILIEINIDIAIR

Nov. - Apr.28.2004 Dallas
“Common Threads: African Ameri-

can Quilts” African Museum of
Art, 3536 Grand Ave. in Fair Park.

Nov. - Mar. 31 Dallas “Contempo-
rary Japanese Quilts,” Crow Col-
lection ofAsain Art, 2010 Flora St.

Nov. - Mar. 31 Dallas “Science of
Quilting,” The Science Place, 1318
2nd Ave.

Nov. - Mar. 31 Dallas “Stitched
With Grateful Fingers: Amish
Quilts,” Thanks-Giving Square.
214-969-1977

January 15, (apx) Oklahoma City
Show. Details needed--who can
help?

Feb. 27-28 La Grange, TX
7th Annual Show

e ————— o ———————

QUILT-IN

Our monthly Quilt-
In will be held at
Cavender Buick
on IH-10 on
Nov. 18 from
9:00 a.m. to 12.
Jean Powell and
Carla Schlader invite you to come
fora fun time for quilting and
visiting! For more

information on Quilt-In,

contact

Jean at 684-6425 or

Carla 684-1160.

Issue 11
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October Update: Quilt Blocks from Japan

What an exciting time we had at the October meeting! Not only were two completed
quilts turned in, but 7 more blocks were selected from the basket. Sharan McCall turned
in her lovely wall hanging composed of four blocks, entitled "We Wish You Peace”. How in
the world did you work your wonders and produce such a lovely wall hanging so fast,
Sharan? And one of our new guild members Claire Wester turned one unique block into a
charming wall hanging which she named "Valley of Peace". Thank you, Sharan and Claire.
Because of your efforts, our collection now consists of 13 finished quilts. Can you believe
it?

Then Gundy Cleven and Mary McCarthy, also two of our newer guild members, each
selected baggies of blocks from the basket this month. We could see in Gundy's sparkling
eyes that she already has a plan for the special block she chose. And Mary couldn't resist
taking enough blocks to make two wall hangings! Gundy and Mary, do you have any idea
how appreciative we are of your interest in and enthusiasm for this project? Because of
you and all of the others who are involved in this project, there are now a total of 20
quilts in progress. Let's see: 13 quilts completed + 20 quilts in progress = 33 quilts! And
that means out of the 139 blocks we received from Japan, there are only 31 blocks left in
the basket; that is, enough for at least two 9-block quilts, one 8-block quilt, one 4-block
quilt, and a number of single block wall hangings.

So, if you and/or any of your friends would like to design a layout for any of the
remaining collections of blocks, we encourage you to call and let us know you are inter-
ested. In addition, if you know of any organizations that might be receptive to exhibiting
our beautiful cross-cultural quilt collection, please give Barbara Gilstad or Ruth Feity a
call, or send an email to gilstad@texas.net. Your ideas are welcome. &
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Holiday Fabric Swap - 5 inch squares
Christmas fabrics this time !
Susan and Mary Ann are fascinated by the pattern book Nickel Quilts and propose a swap of 5
inch fahric sauares. Goal is to increase the \/aru:h/ of 5 inch sauares for as many peonle as
nivil iIuviiv \1\-4!-4 . WV vl viauavus \1uul o ¥ ] rJ\/\J.J UV
possible.
If you are interested in participating in the swap, follow these simple rules:
1. Fabric must be 100% cotton,red,green, light,or other small holiday print
prewashed.
2. Cut the fabric into @exact 5 inch squares. (Please cut carefully )
3.Place 10 DIFFERENT fabric squares in a plastic bag.
4. Limit 20 sets make sure that each bag contains 10 different squares.
5. You may duplicate fabric squares, as long as duplicates are in different bags.
6. Put your name in each bag.
You will receive the same number of bags as you turn in. Turn in the bags at the November meet-
ing. Susan and | will sort them and return new fabric squares to the participants .
Editor’'s note --Swapping fabric squares is a wonderful way to increase your own stash. You could
cut a 5" strip off your piece--ten times for sets to swap. A full width cut should yeild about 8 - 5”
sqgrs. So for your efforts you should get back 80 squares different from those you turned in.
Jo PR e e bk G sabanat svie mensil ST BN (2 4
: ; M e Al Eb‘
Ledenham Sewing Machine Co.
: Sales, Service & Parts i 0 f«ﬂ“”‘"‘ ’Lb, 4 :
: " N e '
: : 4 :
Y o eam | Wi
. Owncrs . - " |
1 Hyehuer
. (formerhy bocated in Joake's) -
1 2107 Vanee Jackson 7326309
b San Antonio, Texas 7213 Office £ Fax
:
............................................. ?g
!ii'i,]'
Barbara Harris
la’;{w;ﬂe;‘;y 2
’ ° el it ey,
Grandby’s Quilts 1}\,
2519 E. Bitters Rd. 161 So.Seguin St. . estis
San Antonio, TX New Braunfels, TX f Bt W sig = ~
o pf e ot LN y s
(210) 490-7813 (830) 620-7813 A e
www.quil
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HAVE A HAPPY DAY BOUQUET
by lda Tyson Blankenship

Challenge Winner-Cash prize.
Maybe more will finish their entries next show.

New Location a Success

Thanks from
De Le claire

I would like to thank all of those individuals who
helped me with quiit show entries, verification,
hanging the quilt exhibit, scribing, judging floor duties
and the multiple other jobs that made this show so
wonderful. | certainly couldn’t have done it without all
your support and hard work. A special thank-you to
the, Pieccful Quilters who spent many hours making
the hearts for the awards ceremony. They were so
beautiful and appreciated by all.

I would also like to thank Janet Miller who has
graciously agreed to be my Co-chair for 2005!
Please give her all your support. As most of you
know. I have sold my house and am relocating in the
next week or two. Once I have settled & can find the
coffec pot I will call a meeting to discuss changes for
the next show. One of the big changes involves

division ot the co-chair duties. If anyone is interested
in being the Entry Chair or the Program Chair please
contact cither Diane Leclair or Janet Miller.
Thank-vou all agam for your hard work and smiles.
De Leclan

W @ X X

"y

I

Our meeting in October went well. So we’ll see you Nov. 8 at HORIZON.

Horizon CthCh, on the West end of Evers Rd.has offered their build-

ing for us to meet in. Itis a newer church and is eager to have someone else share

the use of their buiilding.

To find the church you drive West on Evers Road until you get to the END of it---
TAKE A SLIGHT TURN TO THE LEFT,---there is HorizonChurch.

(For quite some time our quild has been grappling with the problems of our meeting location. Trinity UMC has
been very helpful, but at times they need to use the church building same time as we want to rent it from them,

so we had to go somewhere else.)
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Take Time To Smell The
Flowers

e DAMNA
1p Vs

c | - V.9 _J n')
SUIITIIfICI va

the time to for

Itiewill be

start making plans
June £27th to

Now 1is

Summer camp- July

Issue 11
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2. 2004, at Camp Lone Star in LaGrange.
Special classes planned- Life Guard A
person needed. Block kits and enrollment Dixie Bradhuqr- Sh(‘!b’f Bonner
in January. : Owners
More details to follow later. x"‘?
Joanne Rich Chairman i *
joannesriches@earthlink.net
sl FOR SA Page's Inc.
Handi Quilter LE 6700 North New Braunfels
Handi Quilter - used 2 times - $450.00, San Antonio, TX 78209
Elna Quilters Dream Handles (21%)) 822-9980
for Handi Quilter - never used
in original box $50.00. e :
L-mail: quilts@seventhheavenquilts.com
PLEASE CALL CATHY BAISLEY AT 694-0343. | [ wwwsrventhheavenquilis.com
email cbaisley@hotsheet.com
COMMITTEES
ADVERTISING Barbara Wofford 525-8410 QUILT-IN Jean Powell 684-6425
ARCHIVIST Sherry Allred 656-0237 Carla Schladoer 684-1160
AUCTION 2004 Renee Bradley 647-7818 RETREAT-JULY 2004
BEE KEEPER Elaine Staller 822-8338 Joanne Rich 520-4854
BRIGHT HOPES Debbie Pavelka 622-0948 RETREAT-JANUARY 2004
B RING & BRAG Nancy Klaerner 655-6184 Kris Thomson 822-9240
COMMUNITY ED Betty Tope 696-4138 SECRETSISTERS
DIRECTORY Ida Blankenship 690-0828 Charlotte Keener 490-2312
FOLK LIFE FEST . Lucille Shean 696-1879 Melissa Allo 681-5722
HOUSTON BUS Barbara Wofford 525-8410 STORYBOOK QUILTS
ITC Lucille Shean 696-1879 Ruth Felty 688-2288
LIBRARY-BOOKS Mary Ruth Flores 694-6059 Barbara Gilstad 493-2404
MAGAZINES Carol Rouse 699-9363 STYLE SHOW 2004 Janet Miller 492-7684
MEMBERSHIP Gloria Hammond 590-6406 SUNSHINE & SHADOWS
MEMBER SVC. Liz Hooge 342-5976 Valerie Arcement 349-4456
NEWSLETTER Ida Blankenship 690-0828 VIDEOS Helen Johnson 522-9439
PATTERNS Sylvia Budraitis 654-8640 WEBMISTRESS Diane Leclair 680-3020
PHOTO Rosa Lee Clary 824-2707 WEARABLE ARTS
PUBLICITY Carol Bryant 479-8611 WELCOMING Doris Patterson 656-0334
QPC-AM Loveta Fowler 945-8230 Carrie Lyons 497-3832
QPC-PM Carol Rouse 699-9363 Ellie Williams 492-3164
QUILT SHOW 2003 Larry Beauchamp 561-0719 YOUTH ALTERNATIVES
Jean Powell 684-6425
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December2003 [E]LIOICK

“"Christmas Candle”

Gregter San Antonie Caslt Gusld Ine. REWSLETTER

HAR

6 2 “block Paper piecing (or you make templates
CANDLE is red, (print or monotone)

FLAME is yellow or gold

Background is Light-monotone or tiny Xmas print
Please use all cotton, pre-washed fabrics.

Pin your name on a paper tag for each block
turned in at the December meeting.

11

b |




GSAQG

P.O. Box 3805822
San Antonio, TR 78268

Phone 210--695-8737

www.sanantonioguilt.org

REMEMBER New Meeting place
Nov.. - HorizemChurch:

November Schedule

November 3 - BOARD MEETING- 7pm
3402 Clearfield Larry Beauchamp

November 8 - GUILD MEETING
10:00am Trinity United Methodist
Church, 6800 Wurzbach
November 18 - Quilt-In 9am-12
Cavender Buick Room IH-10 West
Contact Jean Powell
Novemberl8 - RR Vest Bee
Wearable Art group - 6:30pm
Creative Sewing Center

Contact Ida Blankenship
QPC-AM Novemberl8

10am-4 Hostess - Loveta Fowler
Alamo Stitchin Post - 656-6700
QPC-PM NovemberlS8

Carol Rouse 699-9363

Nonprofit Org.
U.S. Postage Paid
San Antonio, TX
Permit No. 3572

Board of Directors

President Larry Beauchamp, 561-0719
President Pro-Tem
Janet Miller, 492-7684
1st Vice President for Special Events
Mary Ruth Flores, 694-6059
2nd Vice President for Newsletter
Ida Tyson Blankenship, 690-0828
3rd Vice President for Programs
Holly Nelson, 698-7108
4th Vice President for Services
Jo Chittenden, 491-0248
5th Vice President for Comm. Outreach
Lari Jensen, 674-2740
Secretary Sharan McCall, 657-7888
Treasurer Karen Nanos, 695-8561
Parliamentarian Candace Tull 695-2068

Bold offices expire December 2003



